
 

 

 

 

February 13th, 2020 

Re: Non-native speakers of English 

 

Dear All, 

 

We are submitting this letter in regard to our manuscript tilted: Efficacy of various endoscopic modalities 

in detecting neoplasia in ulcerative colitis: a systematic review and network meta-analysis. 

We are declaring that the author and the co-authors are native English speakers. We collected the data and 

conducted this research while working in an English-speaking institution. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Atsushi Sakuraba, MD, PhD 

Assistant Professor 

Director of Clinical Trial/IBD Research 

Section of Gastroenterology, Hepatology and Nutrition 

University of Chicago 

5841 S Maryland Ave, MC4076  

Chicago, IL 60637, USA 

Phone: 773-834-1370, Fax: 773-702-2182 

Email: asakurab@medicine.bsd.uchicago.edu 

 

 

 


